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2nd September, 1957.

Dear Eirs,
Steamer "STORA"

I enclose the deferred reports and atteched
correspondence relating to this vessel. Attention
is drawn to my letter addressed to lir,H.C. Jénsen on
the 3rd May, to which no reply has been peceived. It
will be apprecisted if you will get in touch with Hessrs.
Chr, Salvesen & Co, with a view to the possibility
of their being able to expedite the forwarding of the
desired information.

At the same time I have to refer you to
the last drydocking in this case, namely November, 1955,
and to the Boiler Survey which became due at the end
of January last. It is concluded that by now further
drydocking hes taken place and that the Boller Survey
has been held, but I shall be glad if you will obtain
the Owners! comments on the subject.

The Owners' attention should also be drawn
to the Screwshaft Survey which becomes due at the end of
Qectober,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classgification Commlttes.

The Surveyors,
LEITH,
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